
PROJECT UPDATE
The Harbour Trust anticipates that the engagement of a Head Works Contractor will be 
finalised in early April 2022. 

Subject to this engagement, the Contractor will be onsite at Sub Base Platypus – primarily  
for site establishment work – from the period late April/into May 2022. 

Subsequent hazardous material works and demolition would then start in late May 2022. 
Based on this timeframe, programming indicates that all work associated with the  
Torpedo Factory Renewal Project should be finished in early 2023.

KEEPING YOU UP TO DATE
The Harbour Trust will provide further updates once a Head Works Contractor is appointed  
– this will include notification of what date work will start and an invitation to attend an 
information session.  

More information about the project’s timeline and key contact points will be shared when 
details are confirmed and publicly available. 
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The Torpedo Factory Renewal Project involves the creation of new parkland 
and public space at Sub Base Platypus in North Sydney.

ABOUT THE TORPEDO FACTORY RENEWAL PROJECT
The Torpedo Factory Renewal Project comprises demolition of the harbour-facing 
portion of the former torpedo factory building (and part of the High Street facing 
portion), to enable construction of: 

•	 Harbour foreshore parkland with  
a series of landscaped terraces

•	 Landscaped public domain areas, 
enhanced pedestrian connection  
to the foreshore and car parking

•	 Solar power generation from roof-
mounted panels and rainwater 
capture storage

•	 Areas that explore the site’s  
history. 

Artist’s impression. This image shows the new 
foreshore park and adapted torpedo factory.

FIND OUT MORE
Further information about this  
project can be found on the  
Harbour Trust website at  
harbourtrust.gov.au/torpedo-factory 

Click here to read FAQs about the 
Torpedo Factory Renewal Project. 

You can also subscribe to email 
updates about the project as it 
progresses.

Sub Base Platypus Renewal Project  |  Community Newsletter  |  Edition 25  |  March 2022

We acknowledge the Cammeraygal People, the Traditional Owners and Custodians  
of these lands. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.

https://www.harbourtrust.gov.au/torpedo-factory
https://www.harbourtrust.gov.au/media/4602/torpedo-factory-faqs.pdf
https://www.harbourtrust.gov.au/en/community/torpedo-factory-renewal-project-subscriber-list/
https://www.harbourtrust.gov.au/en/community/torpedo-factory-renewal-project-subscriber-list/

